- UNM School of Law

Faculty Meeting

February 4, 1980
Conference Room

L:00 p.m.

MINUTES

Present: Deloria, Desiderio; J. Ellis, W. Ellis, Goldberg,
Gonzales, Henry, Hermann, Kovnat, MacPherson,
Minzner, Muir, Norwood, Occhialino, Parnall,
Schwartz, Senescu, Simson, Stelzner, Teitelbaum,
Winograd; Student Representatlves CarabaJa] and
Otten; Camp

Deaﬁ Desiderio called the meeting to order; minutes of the meeting of
January 28, 1980, were approved.

Gary Martone, Executive Director of Legal Aid Society of Albuquerque,
spoke concerning a plan to include the law faculty as co-counsel in
special Legal Aid cases through voluntary systematic aid.

Sam Deloria announced that he plans to take a year's leave of absence to
serve as Deputy Assistant Secretary for Policy to the Assistant Secretary
of the Interior. The person nominated for the Assistant Secretary of the
Interior is Tom Fredericks, who attended the 1969 American Law Scholarship
Summer Program.

Faculty then considered the petition of Baron Abrums to remain in Taw
school. A motion to place him on probation carried.

The Chairman of the Economics Department Al Parker has suggested a joint
faculty slot with the law school to be filled by Gary Hufbauer, a former

law student. There followed a discussion of faculty recruitment, appoint-
ments, affirmative action, visitor slots, etc. .

The Mid-Year ABA Workshop recently attended by the Dean brought forth the
fact that most law schools face the same problems.

Next faculty meeting will be on February 18, following which the Committee
on Promotions and Tenure will meet.

Meeting adjourned.

Resp tfully submltted

Louise R. Camp
Sec'y



